
Keep your child at home if:

• Their temperature is above 37.5°C
• They’re feeling unwell or showing

flu-like symptoms
• They’re being tested for COVID-19
• They’ve been in household contact with 

someone who has COVID-19

Let’s reassure our children and stick to their 
routines as much as possible.

What we need to do, 
to get through.
How we’re responding to COVID-19 (Novel Coronavirus)

While we’re open for now, our centre will close:
• If their is a high number of cases within the 
service

• If public health instructs us to shut. 

We’ll be in touch if we need to close.

If you answer YES to any of these questions, please DO NOT VISIT our centre:

• Do you or your child feel unwell?
• Has you or someone from your household tested positive to COVID-19?

Visit NSW Health for the latest advice.

We all need to wash our hands:

• Front and back with soap and
water many times each day

• While counting to 20 or
singing the alphabet song

• Before and after eating
• After using the toilet.

Let’s teach our children how to practise good 
hygiene and make it fun!

Social distancing of at 
least 1.5m means:

• Our educators will keep apart whenever 
they can.

Think of it more as physical distancing. We can 
still be social, just in different ways.

We’re tracking our travels:

• To know where our staff and families have
been, so we can assess risks and protect our
community.

We’re keeping our centre clean by:

• Using hospital-grade cleaning products
• Having robust infection control procedures

and protocols in place.

And we understand that careful and frequent 
hand washing is our best defence.

These are challenging times, but we’re all in this together 
and we’re here to help in any way we can. 

If you have any questions, please call our team on 02 9521 4476.

Please be assured that the health and wellbeing of our children, families and staff is 
our absolute priority. Here are some ways we can work together.
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